
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Thank you for purchasing the ​Global Grid for Learning​ (GG4L) add-on! With GG4L, your district will be able 
to securely exchange SIS roster data, take advantage of single sign-on solutions, and more. 

The next step is for you to fill out and submit ​GG4L's Onboarding Form​. Then one of GG4L’s onboarding 
specialists will contact you via email within the next 24 hours to start the onboarding process. In the meantime, 
check out our ​GG4L page​ in the KeepnTrack Support Center for detailed information on benefits, onboarding, 
field mapping, and more. 

Throughout the onboarding process, should you have any questions about your GG4L profile, you can contact 
GG4L Support at ​support@gg4l.com​ or ​onboarding@gg4l.com​ (check your spam folder if you don’t receive a 
response in a timely manner). Questions about enabling GG4L in Alexandria can be sent to COMPanion’s 
Customer Support at 1-800-320-5830 or ​support@keepntrack.com​. 
 

Thank you,  

 

COMPanion Operations 
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